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Dear Mr. Lundvall:

The NRC has provided a relief from a requirement of the ASME Boiler and
Pressure Vessel Code, Section'XI, which BG&E has determined to be impractical,
in accordance with your application dated March 6,1984.

The code relief, granted in accordance with 10 CFR Part 50, Section 50.55a
(g)(6)(1), relates to the extension of the Unit 1 Inservice Inspection (ISI)
interval to terminate on April 1,1987 rather the currently required date of
May 8, 1985. This extension allows the Unit I and Unit 2 ISI programs to be
updated to the same edition of Section XI of the ASME Boiler and Pressure Vessel
Code and Addenda.

A copy of our Safety Evaluation is enclosed. We have also enclosed a copy of
the " Notice of Environmental Assessment and Finding of No Significant Impact"
which was published in the Federal Register on August 24, 1984 (49 FR 33764).

Sincerely,

OrigkmWgned W

James R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

Enclosures:
Safety Evaluation
Federal Register Notice

cc: See next page

ORB #3fDL ORBi # L 0 LD . :DL D

PX/sMi'er DJaY dd RMiller f. l,, t<& r1 DEisenhut
8/j/84 8/]/84 8/3 /84 8/f /8 3 8/ /84

8409260560 840830 1

PDR ADOCK 05000317 f
,.,

G PDR '

;


